
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
November 9, 2020 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Discussion on covid and the chili feed and Christmas party.  Will postpone Christmas party till later in the 
year (possibly a summer picnic?), will table chili feed decision untill next meeting.  
 
Worksheets were turned in for July to current – came to over seven thousand dollars – waiting for 
county approval and payment. 
 
Maintenance contract was received from the county.  Motion made and accepted to sign the contract.  
 
Backblade was fixed by Fishers.  Dean would like to put a coat of paint on it yet.  
 
Trail to highway P is still closed. 
 
Cindy will look into raffle license.  Paula did not have anything in the information she has.  We may need 
to reapply for it. 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Next meeting will be December 14th.  
 
Meetings are normally the 2nd Monday of the month 7:00 at the Fenwood Village Hall. 
 
 
 
 
 


